
Amended Notice Cancelling Public Meeting

of the 

Veterans' Bonus Appeal Board 

Office of the Treasurer and Receiver General of Massa·chusetts 

One Ashburton Place 

12111 Floor -Crane Conference Room 
Boston, MA 02108 

This amended notice is to advise that the October 11, 2019 meeting of the Veterans' Bonus 
Appeal Board is cancelled and will be rescheduled on a later date. This amended notice 
supercedes the notice orignally posted on October 9, 2019. 

This amended notice was posted on Thursday,  October 10, 2019 on or about 10:30 a.m.. 

�-
General Counsel/Deputy Treasurer 
State 1reasurer's Designee to the Veterans' Bonus Appeal Board 

cc: Office of the Secretary of State (regs@sec.state.ma. us) 
Office of the Secretary of Administration & Finance (melissa.andrade@state.ma. us) 




